





NEW MILFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Facilities Subcommittee Report

August 8, 2023

Items for Information and Discussion

A. NMHS Updates
1. NMHS Woodshop HVAC

I have met with the architect Landmark Facilities Group onsite and provided drawings and
details regarding the existing woodshop equipment. They are currently working on specs for
a plan to address the HVAC and dust collection deficiencies and prepare an RFP for
construction. We are scheduling a meeting with the Town Building Inspector to run the
concepts by him before proceeding with a construction bid.

2. Roof Project
Belfor Property Restoration will not be able to complete the countertop installation until at
least September due to supply chain issues. The school is planning on running science

classes like last year until this second shift work can be completed.

Roofing contractor Greenwood Industries has begun work on the low sloped roofs. This
consists of wet vacuuming stone and debris prior to flooding and regraveling the surface. No
plan for the potential addition of fasteners and clips has been presented as of this writing.

3. Gym Ceilings

The Town has awarded the gym ceiling painting bid to Scholar Painting. They began the
work on July 17.



B. Central Offices

As of this writing New Milford Schools is submitting an alternative plan for temporary
Administrative Offices at Sarah Noble. This plan calls for the reconfiguration of classroom
space at the school to accommodate privacy concerns in several departments and differs in
both original cost and scope of work. The only physical alterations planned are the addition
of doors on both the first and second floors to separate the school space from office space.

C. End-of -Year Projects

Several projects are taking place throughout the last several weeks of the fiscal year. New
blinds are being installed in several classrooms at Hill and Plain. Flooring tiles are being
replaced in multiple classrooms at Sarah Noble. Painting and sheetrock repairs are being
conducted at New Miflrod High School. Improvements are being made to the cafeteria
entrance ramp at Schaghticoke along with a new handrail installation. And lastly, numerous
door issues are being addressed at New Milford High School.

Grounds have completed numbering and lining of all school parking lot spaces.

Moved 70 classrooms at SMS, the camera project there is complete, new room numbering ,
signage, and created a new conference room; moved some main offices

Over a dozen classrooms were moved at Sarah Noble,in addition, the central offices were
moved.
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